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Southern Oregon University Drug-Free Workplace Policy 

Southern Oregon University is committed to maintain a drug-free workplace. The unlawful 
manufacture, possession, distribution, or use of controlled substances by university employees in the 
workplace is prohibited. All employees of the University, including student employees, must abide 
by this policy. 

Any employee convicted of violating a criminal drug statute in the workplace must notify his or her 
supervisor and the Director of Human Resources, Classified (552-6511), or the Director of Human 
Resources, Unclassified (or the 

Stanek
Text Box
Policy Number: FAD.031
This policy has been migrated to the 
SOU Policy web site www.sou.edu/policies



